March 11, 2020

Board of Directors

Peoria Township

Peoria, lllinois

Dear Ladles and Gentlemen of the Board:

We propose a three-year agreement, with two one-year options, to conduct the Township’s
annual audits with the following fees:

Fiscal year 2021 Audit - $12,900

Fiscal year 2022 Audit - $13,200

Fiscal year 2023 Audit - $13,600

Fiscal year 2024 Audit - $14,000
Fiscal year 2025 Audit - $14,500

The above prieing' includes the CLA 5% technology support fee. Please contact Mr. Adam
Pulley if you have any questions regarding the matters included In this letter.
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Adam Pulley, Principal, CLA




